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Procedures Committee Update:  FLMB’s Resource Hub—The Source 
 
The quarterly update to The Source will occur in April and will primarily focus on the 
Procedure Manual. The content of this update will include adding seven new 
procedures, updating existing procedures, and revising the sample motions included 
in some procedures. 
 
The new procedures are about closing an adversary proceeding, dismissing an 
adversary proceeding, becoming an electronic filer, Chapter 13 form plans, motions 
for adequate protection, health care cases, and fees in Chapter 13 cases. 
 
Many of our updates to existing procedures were born out of comments or suggestions 
received to the Procedure Manual Committee email address—thank you for your 
continued help in making this project a success. 
 
The last issue of the Court Connection indicated that updates to The Source will occur 
on a quarterly basis. These updates will revolve around the issue dates of the Court 
Connection; the next updates should occur on July 13, 2018, and October 12, 2018.  
 
Please contact the Procedure Manual Committee with your questions, concerns or 
suggestions for new procedures at:  flmb_procedures@flmb.uscourts.gov. 
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